
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 

 

Dear friends of NMU Theatre and Dance, 

 

Thank you so much for your patience as we have worked on getting our filmed production of 

Romeo and Juliet to you. Unfortunately, due to complications caused by the ongoing pandemic, 

our editing team has needed much more time in post-production than we had originally 

anticipated. For this reason, we will be postponing the release of Romeo and Juliet once again. 

The production will now be available to stream June 18th – June 30th. We deeply apologize for 

any inconvenience, but want to make sure that we accommodate our hardworking editing team 

and allow them to give you the best viewing experience possible. 

 

As in the past, the tickets you have already purchased will transfer to the new dates, so there are 

no additional steps you need to complete. If you have any questions, please reach out to the 

Department of Theatre and Dance at nmutd@nmu.edu or 906-227-2760. 

 

Thank you again for your patience, support, and adaptability during this uncertain time. Please 

keep an eye out for our 2021-22 season announcement, coming soon, and visit tickets.nmu.edu 

for tickets to our 2021 summer productions! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Northern Michigan University Department of Theatre and Dance 

mailto:nmutd@nmu.edu

